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Marc Whorton

To: Loren Moreland
Subject: RE: Wildland Fire and Hazard Mitigation Plans

 
 
 

From: Mindy Schulz <MindySchulz@elpasoco.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2025 5:04 PM 
To: Loren Moreland <lmoreland@classichomes.com> 
Subject: Wildland Fire and Hazard Mitigation Plans 
 
Hi Loren! 
 
I apologize for the delay in getting back to you on this. The projects you have in review (on the attached 
spreadsheet) were identified by the Planner as not requiring Wildland Fire and Hazard Mitigation Plans. Projects 
that have not been submitted will be evaluated individually at time of submittal to determine if a Wildland Fire and 
Hazard Mitigation Plan will be required.  
 
I know there will be more discussion to come on this, but hopefully this addresses the immediate need of what is 
happening with your current projects. Feel free to reach out to me with any questions. Thanks! 
 
Thank you,  
 

 

Mindy Schulz 
Deputy Executive Director  
Planning & Community Development  
719.520.6304  
https://planningdevelopment.elpasoco.com/  

 
 




